Hoop CoLLEGE

FREDERICK, MARYLAND 2170

THE PRESIDENT

June 22, 1993

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Weisberg
7627 Old Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21702

Dear Lillian and Harold,

It would be difficult indeed to imagine a more perfect
evening than the one we enjoyed together in May. It is always
wonderful to celebrate the generosity of our many friends, but
when we can do so surrounded by excellent food, wonderful
entertainment, and beautiful weather, it is even more special.

I was delighted you could be with us, and I hope you
will enjoy this photo to commemorate the evening.

Sincerely,
urta
Martha E. Church
MEC/ac
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